
 

Dear Friends, 

The Lowell Blackberry Jam Committee is excited for another amazing event! We are looking forward to bringing 
the community together for a FULL weekend of fun starting Friday July 25th at 4pm through Sunday July 27th in 
downtown Lowell Oregon for some amazing family fun and entertainment.  
 
We appreciate your business and hope that you will consider sponsoring this great community event. Please visit 
or website at www.blackberryjamfestival.com and follow us on Facebook for more information.  
 
All sponsors are welcome to provide us with a banner to be displayed for all Festival attendees to see and will have 
your name announced throughout the festival as a sponsor.  
 
The sponsorship deadline is July 15th as well as you need to have your banner to Lowell City Hall or Pleasant Hill 
Banner Bank no later than July 21st to have it placed at the festival. 
 
Checks can be mailed to: 
City of Lowell 
ATTN: Black Berry Jam Committee 
PO Box 490 
Lowell, Or 97452 
 
Please make checks payable to City of Lowell and add BBJ in memo please.  
For more information or questions, you may please contact Rustie Ackland @ 541-726-7211 or 541-731-4146 or 
Meesa Anders @ 541-206-2727 
 
Name of business: ___________________________________________________________ 
 
$100 _____ 
 
$200 _____ 
 
$500 ______ 
 
Other ______ 
 
Thank you so much for your sponsorship and we look forward to seeing you at the Festival! 
 
 
 
  
Blackberry Jam Festival Committee member 

http://www.blackberryjamfestival.com/

